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May 18, 2012

CITY OF FLINT
OFFICE OF EMERGENCY MANAGER

MICHAEL K. BROWN

Rev. Latrelle Holmes
Greater Galilee Baptist Church
4418 Industrial Avenue
Flint, Michigan 48505

Dear Pastor Holmes:

I am in receipt of your resignation letter dated May 2, 2012 and Ithank you for your
service on the Emergency Manager’s Advisory Council. Your service at this critical time
in Flint’s history is greatly appreciated.

It is my sincere hope that you will continue to serve on our Finance Advisory
Committee, as we prepare our quarterly reports for the State Treasurer and Governor.

In addition, I hope you will consider serving on either our Master Planning or Charter
Review Committees as they take shape over the next year.

I appreciate your dedication and service to the citizens of Flint.

Sincerely,

~U K.
Michael K. Brown
Emergency Manager

City Hall
1101 S. Saginaw Street - Flint, Michigan 48502
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